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            SITE WALK 

      

The Town of Hudson Planning Board will conduct a “Site Walk” starting at 10:00 a.m. on Saturday, 

November 6, 2021, at Friars Drive, Hudson, NH, regarding the proposed Friars Drive Industrial Facility Site 

Plan. **PLEASE MEET IN FRONT OF 22 FRIARS DRIVE** (see map below).  

 

I. CALL TO ORDER BY CHAIRPERSON AT 10:00 A.M. 

II. ROLL CALL 

III. SITE WALK 

 

A. Friars Drive Site Plan       Friars Drive/161 Lowell Rd.  

SP# 10-21       Map 209/Lot 001-000 

Purpose of plan: to show a proposed 504,000 SF single-story state-of-the-art industrial 

facility with 104 loading doors on two sides, 362 car parking spaces and 71 trailer spaces. 

Application acceptance & hearing. 

 

IV. ADJOURNMENT 

 

NOTE: The public is welcome to attend.  No public input will be taken. Public input is reserved for the 

regular Planning Board meeting.  

         ______________________ 

         Brian Groth, Town Planner  
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